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Farmington Senior Citizens 12-18-23 

 

December 18, 2023  

 

Meeting number 897 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:04 PM on Monday, December 

18, 2023 by President Gary Weidenborner.  Seventeen members were present. 

 

Tessa Ryan from Legacy at Fairways brought spare ribs for our dish-to-pass meal.  She shared the Legacy 

December activity calendar and told members about the January 30th Enchanted Forrest Ball which is open to 

the public. 

 

Then members enjoyed their lunch. 

 

After the meal, Ruth Weidenborner introduced psychic and medium Carol Cieslinski from Spirit Gatherings.  

She answered members’ questions and also gave individual members greetings from deceased relatives. 

 

After the presentation, President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 2:06 PM. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the November 20th meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of December 18th, there is $77.63 amount corrected to #72.63 because of typographical 

error on January 9. 3034 after paying $772.80 for the Christmas lunch.   

 

Birthday:  None 

 

Anniversary:  None 

 

Sunshine Report:  None 

   

Entertainment:   

• The January 15th meeting is a dish to pass meeting. 

• Ruth Weidenborner is working with the Legacy to provide a dish for some of our meals. 

 

 

Old Business:   

• None 

 

New Business:   

• Acting Treasurer Kathy Wagner reminded members that dues of $11.50 is due at the next meeting. 

 

Town of Farmington update by Gary Weidenborner:   

• Trucks are bringing supplies to the rebuilt Dollar General.  However, there is no official opening date. 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Lynn Costello won $9 in the 50/50 raffle.   

 

President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting about 2:10 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


